
April 2010  Plans for the Eucharistic Congress 2012 are taking shape.   
 The Theological Commission has forwarded the foundational document to Rome for approval and it should be available in June for circulation. 
 The national delegates have met on a number of occasions and they are compiling resources that will be distributed to the various dioceses. 
 The Armagh Eucharistic Congress Group meets monthly and will work to ensure that materials and resources are distributed effectively to each parish. 
 Ms. Ann Griffin has been appointed as National Programme Manager and has recently taken up her appointment. She will liaise closely with Fr. Kevin Doran, the overall Director of the Congress. One of the first tasks she has undertaken is to give a breakdown of where finance has been spent to date. A copy of that breakdown is attached. 
 The group responsible for catechetical material has prepared a huge range of resources and these are available to download from the IEC2012 website from May 1st. 
 An e-zine magazine with regular updates will be available from the website at regular intervals. 


